
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office of Student Affairs is generally supportive of student organizations acting 

entrepreneurially and selling goods for activities. However, if a student organization 

is affiliated with KIMEP University and/or received funding from either KIMEP or 

KSA, there may be a perception that the sale is for or on behalf of KIMEP University. 

University regulations generally prohibit or narrowly restrict commercial activities 

such as use of University properties for commercial purposes or personal financial 

gain. 

The word "commercial sales," as used in this document, means any sales activity or 

event involving the transfer of goods or services for consideration.   

 

The use of University facilities and/or property for commercial sales activities by 

student organization/students is prohibited. 

 

The University regularly leases space to outside, independent vendors to provide 

services to the KIMEP community. If a student/student organizations want to sell it 

might be conducted in vendor’s territory. In such arrangements, the vendors have 



final say regarding student activities on its leased premises, so long as those 

activities do not compromise KIMEP University. 

  

If a student organization wishes to set up shop on a vendor’s property, it is an 

arrangement between the vendor and the student organization. 

  

If a student organization, independent of KIMEP University or KSA in terms of 

branding and monetary support, wishes to conduct business on KIMEP property, 

Student Affairs will no deny such organizations in their ability to be entrepreneurial.  

Such organizations have to work closely with the Support Service Division and must 

conform to all University rules and requirements, in additional to any relevant 

governmental rules and requirements such as business licenses and cash machines. 

For questions, additional detail, or to request on this policy, please contact the 

Office of Student Affairs.  

 


